

SAMPLE LETTER: Student Positive for COVID 				1/10/2022
To be utilized when a student is positive for COVID-19. 


[Date]

Dear parent or guardian of [STUDENT NAME]:

The health and safety of our students and staff is our top priority. Records indicate that your child has tested positive for COVID-19. We wish your child a speedy recovery! 

Your child will need to isolate and stay home at least 5 days and up to 10 days from the date they tested positive. 

If your child does not have symptoms or their symptoms are improving, they can return to school if a test taken on or after day 5 of isolation is negative. An over-the-counter home antigen test can be used for this purpose. 

If unable to test, and symptoms are not present or are improving, your child should stay home for 10 days. If fever is present, isolation should be continued until fever resolves. 

Even if you child tests negative on day 5 or after, they should continue wearing a well-fitting mask around others, especially indoors, for 10 days. 

You can find instructions on how to isolate at home at https://bit.ly/covid19-patients.

If your child needs medical attention, please contact your healthcare provider. If you do not have a healthcare provider, you may call the County’s free Advice Nurse Line at 877-661-6230.

For more information about COVID-19, visit coronavirus.cchealth.org. 






